
 

 

 

 

Invitation to Greater Manchester LPC’s Annual General Meeting 

2022/23     
 

Dear Contractors, 

We are writing to invite you to attend Greater Manchester LPC’s Annual General Meeting and 
presentation of our 2022/23 accounts on Wednesday 6th September 2023.  
 
The virtual conference is your opportunity to find out more about what’s next for community 
pharmacy (nationally and in Greater Manchester).  
 
This year’s Annual AGM will take place virtually on Wednesday 6th September, from 7:30 – 8:45pm.  
 
The events will cover the following: 
 

• Dedicated session to help contractors prepare for the future of pharmacy and learn more about 
the national pharmacy contract negotiations. 

• Information about FREE mental health and wellbeing offers available to support you.  

• Q&A sessions for contractors. 
 
Further information and updates will be posted on our dedicated AGM page accessible here  
 
We do very much hope you will be able to join us. To book your place please click here 
 
If you have any questions, please contact enquiries@gmlpc.org.uk 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Lk Kandula  

Luvjit Kandula FRPharmS 
Returning Officer GMLPC 
  
 

Greater Manchester Local 

Pharmaceutical Committee 

Suite 9-10, Barlow House 

Minshull Street 

Manchester 

M1 3DZ 

9th August 2023 

 

https://greater-manchester.communitypharmacy.org.uk/about-us/gmlpc-annual-general-meeting-2022-23/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/greater-manchester-lpcs-annual-general-meeting-agm-202223-tickets-687225609297?aff=oddtdtcreator
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